WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

CHRIST CHURCH CHARNOCK RICHARD PRIMARY SCHOOL

INSPIRED TO LEARN, GROW AND FLOURISH WITHIN OUR CHRISTIAN FAMILY

This half term we are learning about Christianity around the world

HEADTEACHER’S AWARD

Indi from Year 6
For being the ultimate Christ Church pupil

SPRING TERM CELEBRATION AWARDS 2024

Very well done to the following children for achieving the following

awaurds this week:

POW - Pupil of the WOW - Worker of
Week the Week
FS Bowie Alistair
YEAR 1 Charlie Frankie Lou
YEAR 2 Mia Marshall
YEAR 3 Maisie Lewis
YEAR 4 Oskar Teddy
YEAR 5 Eve Daisy
YEAR 6 Kieran Tommy-Lee
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‘]l can do all things because Christ gives me strength’ Phil 4:13
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WEEKLY PRAYER

Dear Father,

| treasure my wonderful friends so much,

Thank you for their presence in my life,

| ask that you would watch over them and leam them into hope and blessing,
| trust that you will protect them and hold them when life is hard.

Lord, help me to be a good friend to them,

Amen

By Jade
Friend of the Ethos Leaders

DATES FOR DIARIES

Monday 22" January — History Alive — Year 1
Tuesday 23 January — History Alive — Year 6

Monday 5" February — History Alive — Year 3

Friday 9" February — Finish for half term
Monday 19t February — School re-opens

Thursday 22" February — Rock Kidz — They are back! Come to school as a rock star for a
day of awesomeness and rocking out!
Tuesday 27" February — Year 2 RE trip

Thursday 215t March — Parents’ evening

Thursday 26" March — Finish for half term.




SNOW DAY!!







FOREST SCHOOL

I's been a chilly day in the woodland garden. We have continued our traditional tales with
The Gingerbread Man. We have pretended to be him going under, over, around and through
obstacles that we've made in the woods. We have hunted for bugs, looked at the patterns the
ice has made, explored hail stones and played lots of games to keep warm.
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The Bishop of Blackburn
The Rt Revd Philip North

17 January 2024

To Churches & Schools in Blackburn Diocese

Dear Friends,

| am writing to thank you for the amazing response to our Harvest Appeal. It looks like we
have raised over £30,000. This is an extraordinary achievement and means we have raised
well over double the total for 2022.

| simply could not be more thrilled. As you will remember we were raising money for a
charity called Cress which supports the work of the Bishop of Liwolo, Joseph Aba. He is a
man who is on fire with his love for lesus Christ and who is doing an extraordinary work in
rebuilding a diocese and a nation that has been shattered by a terrible civil war.

Thanks to the wonders of WhatsApp, | hear from Bishop loseph often and he is now
travelling regularly between the refugee camps of northern Uganda to his Diocese in South
Sudan. Our support will make a transformative difference to this precious and dangerous

ministry and will support some of the poorest people in the world.

Thank you so much for all you have done to support the appeal. And please do pass on my
thanks to your parishes and schools.

Yours,

T JDLA,,1 § loe binsa

Bishop's House, Ribchester Road, Blackburn, BB 9EF
Tel 01254 248234 | Email: bishop@bishopofblackburn.org uk




Children's author and illustrator

Genevieve Aspinall

will be at Coppull library
Saturday 27" January
10:30-11:30am

Genevieve will be reading from her wonderful book 'Percy
the Post-Penguinf and there will be a ‘make a penguin’
activity, with colouring and draw-along activities. There will
also be a chance to post a letter or drawing through Percy’s
post box!
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Mrs H Brooks - Head Teacher
Tel: 01257 791490 Email: bursar@charnockrichard.lancs.sch.uk

Breakfast Club '
opens at 7.30am
Afterschool Club
_runs untll 6pm.

Pupils are exceptionally =
well cared for. Their | '[

mental health and well-
being are prioritised

Ofsted 2021

within our Christian famlly

Please contact us to view our school

As a result of living out its
distinctive Christian vision,
this is truly an exceedingly
special, strong and loving
Church school family. All

are embraced in the

warmth of this school and
are blessed to be part of it
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